
Town of North Stonington, CT 

HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING 

Monday, July 15, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. 

New Town Hall Conference Room 

 

1. Possible Use of the Cabin Area at Hewitt Farm 

2. Dick Seager - Historical Society Update on “CLG Certification” and Possible 
Grant for 1750 Farm House 

 
3. Farm House Roof Repair Completed 

4. Concerns about After-Hour Visitors  

5. General Maintenance Update 

6. Dick Cooper Plaque Installation 

7. Pavilion Update  

8. Member Updates on Projects & Any Additional Items for Group 

9. Approval of 6/10/2019 Meeting Minutes 

10. Public Comments 

11. Date and Priorities for Next Meeting 


